
 

  November 20, 2024 

 

 

Notice Regarding Media Reports 

 

Some media reported that the founding family of Seven & i Holdings Co., Ltd. (“the Company”) aims 

to raise funds for buyout by the end of fiscal year, but no decision has been made by the Company at 

this time. 

                            


